
22 November 2017 

Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committees on Education and Employment 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA   ACT   2600  
 
 
 
Dear Committee Secretary 
 

Request to correct response to question on notice EMSQ17-003965 

The Fair Work Commission is seeking to correct part of its response to question on notice 

EMSQ17-003965. 

In preparing answers to questions on notice from the October 2017 Supplementary Budget 

Estimates hearing it has emerged that the answers to questions 2 and 3 of EMSQ17-003965 

were not fully accurate. 

The Commission seeks to substitute the attached response for the previously submitted 

response.   

The earlier response made unverified assumptions about the initiation of the practice to 

publish enterprise agreements that had been filed for approval on the Commission’s website.   

Similarly, whilst the earlier response advised that the practice commenced in 2010, we have 

been unable to confirm precisely when the practice commenced. 

We apologise for the inconvenience that this matter has caused. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Bernadette O’Neill 
General Manager 
 
Enc. 

 

 

 


